
SPECIAL NOTICE – 3/16/20 
 
Lenten Study - Hope Lutheran Church has made the decision to close for 
the next 3 weeks. Therefore, our combined Lenten Study with Hope and 
Cloverdale UMC has been cancelled for the same duration. Please keep 
checking here or on the CUMC Facebook page for further updates.  
 
Please take precautions to keep yourself and others safe. 
 
 


